
 29th  September  2023 

Terrington C of E Primary School Bulletin 

 

            DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Harvest Festival (All Saints 

Church) at 2.30pm. (Tea and cake 

afterwards at school) 

Wednesday 4th October 2023 

Special School Menu Thursday 5th October 2023 

Science Bus Tuesday 10th October 2023 

KS2 Basketball Wednesday 11th October 

Sharing Assembly Thursday 26th October 2023 

 

 

This week our whole schools attendance is…
95.59%  

Septembers attendance is….98.02% 

Special Catering Event!   

On Thursday October 5th, our kitchen is running a themed catering event—’All the 

Fun of the Fair’. There will be a special ‘fair-type’ menu on that day.  (see attached 

poster) 

As this coincides with the national School Census day, we would like as many of our 

children as possible to have a school lunch on that day. This is particularly important 

for those children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, who are entitled to a universal infant 

free school meal, as our catering budget for the year is set according to the numbers of 

children eating a school lunch on this day. 

Thank you for your support! 



WOW WORK  
NURSERY AND RECEPTION (EYFS) (CLASS 1) 

 

In Early Years we have had a brilliant week ex-
ploring differences between ourselves. We have 
enjoyed listening to the story of Elmer the ele-
phant, as we reflected on the positives of being 
different before making our own Elmer Ele-
phants. We have enjoyed threading for our 
Funky Fingers by adding string hair to differ-
ent faces. During understanding the world we 
loved exploring the book ‘Welcome to Our 
World’ before creating our own world map us-
ing ‘People from around the world’ small world 
people. 

 

 

KS1 (CLASS 2) 

This week our highlight has been the return of Audrie for our drama class! 
The children loved welcoming her back after the summer break and it was so 
lovely to watch them all participate with such confidence.  

We have enjoyed our learning this week , with some fabulous character de-
scriptions in English and some great practical work in Maths. Well done eve-
rybody!  

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 (CLASS 3) 

In RE, we have been exploring how people around the world pray. We 
thought about our own relationship with God and what we might say when 
we pray exploring the questions we have. Take a look at what we have done: 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Harvest Festival 

We would like to invite you to our Harvest Festival Church service on 
Wednesday 4th October, 2:30pm until approximately 3pm. The Reverend 
will be joining us to celebrate the Harvest Festival and the children will be 
singing some hymns. Parents and friends are welcome to join us in the cel-
ebration at the All Saints Church in Terrington village. Following the ser-
vice please join us for tea and cake at school.   

 

RYEDALE SCHOOL 

Ryedale School is holding its Moving Up To Ryedale event in our school 
hall for out of catchment Year 6 children and their families on Thursday 
5th October 6-7pm. (please see attached poster/letter) 

 

HOWARDIAN GROUP BENEFICE 

Children’s service at All Saints, Terrington (please see attached poster) 

 

Ryedale Primary Choir (see attached poster) 

Following a successful first year of the Ryedale Primary choir we are now 
recruiting new members for 2023/2024. These are free fun filled days 
mainly during the school holidays for young people aged 7-13 years 
old.  Opportunities include the chance to meet and perform with profes-
sional musicians as well as the chance to sing in the community song cycle 
alongside other local groups. Our next rehearsal is on Friday 3rd November 
2023 at Pickering Community Junior school. For more information or to 
book a place please email: info@rsmf.org.uk .  
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INFORMATION 

 

Bat Survey Presentation 

 

Please see below the date and time for the Bat Presentation at Terrington 
Village Hall. Please note the date change.  

 

Total Sports Holiday Clubs (see attached poster) 

  

The Total Sports team will be running their Holiday Club this October Half Term.  

Total Sports will run Total Energy - their exciting programme of activities. 

  

With arts and craft time, treasure hunts, party games, team challenges, relays and all of 
your child’s Total Sport’s favourites, it is set to be a brilliant half term holiday! Govern-
ment Vouchers and Childcare Vouchers are accepted and they open from 8am and last 
pick up can be up to 5:30pm. 

  

It is popular with our families so please do have a look at their website, as it is a good pro-
vision and they run every school holiday.  You can book as few or as many days as suits 
and you can book right up to the night before.... if there are spaces of course.  Often they 
are full so do consider this when thinking about booking. 

To book visit their website - 

www.totalsportslimited.co.uk/book-online/ 

Telephone: 03444141313 

 

 

!!  The goings on at night in Terrington  !! 

Come and hear all about it!! 

All will be revealed on 23 October at 18.30 in the Village Hall 

Have you heard about the bat survey that people have been involved in this 
summer on farms and in gardens right across the parish? We’ve some 

amazing results to tell you about and a bat expert will be there to tell us 
more and to answer any questions about our nocturnal neighbours. 

With a special appearance from children at the Village School to talk about 
their survey and the work they did based on it. 

Everyone welcome, wherever they live. 

 

 

http://www.totalsportslimited.co.uk/book-online/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy  

FST Primary Schools Federation Governing Body are seeking a new Parent 
Governor to join us in shaping the future of our federation of schools. This 
is a great opportunity to make a real difference to the lives of children at 
our schools and contribute to the Federation’s ongoing success.  

We need an enthusiastic and dedicated parent who can offer supportive 
challenge to the leadership of our Federation.  You do not need leadership 
or education experience, just a desire to support and improve the lives of 
the whole FST community including children, families, and staff; and a 
proactive approach to becoming involved as a member of a team.  

In return we can offer you:  

• a chance to develop skills in strategic management  

• the opportunity to work with our team of governors and staff in im-
proving our schools  

• a sense of achievement in making a positive difference   

the pleasure of helping our children reach their potential  

If you are interested in joining us, please see the attached letter and nomi-
nation papers for more information. The closing date for nominations is 
Wednesday 11th October 2023.  

Please do get in touch (via the school office) if you would like an initial in-
formal chat about the role.  

 

 

 


